1.  N.H.C. will receive mail at P.O. box in Bogue, Kim offered

to pay for it 1996, and keep it available for following years.

The P.0. Box number will be made public. The change of
phone numbers were discussed. Varies comments were
made regarding outside calls transfered to the Nicodemus
villa's phone and address. A suggestion was made to have an
answering machine for incoming message but no long distance

calls could be made, and have an outgoing message of
dates and activities. A suggestion was made to utilize varies

buildings. The chairperson decided that officiers on
N.H.C. names and phone numbers be used for now.

2. The theme for 1996 Nicodemus Homecoming Celebration
is "Unity in the Community", to get people working together.
The chairperson said, that the Fashion Show and all we do
should reflect our theme. We are encouraging family
participation and togetherness.

3. N. H.C. will have two meetings a month to get organized, and
one meeting will follow after the N.H.S. The next meeting Is

March 16, @ 12:30 p.m.

4. Written bids and proposals were discussed. All bids and

proposals must be in writing for the N.H.C. officiers to review
and present to N.H.C to vote on. Proposals and bids should

include 0 name of Entertainer, Address and Phone #, the cost,

to entertain for 2 nites. We prefer that they pay their own

expenses such as, hotel accomodations, meals, and mileage.
(Same for vendors)

All expenses need to be listed. No person will be contracted
without a written review and consent of the N.H.C

The Chairperson would like everyone to sign up for varies task,
and committee's, because this is our homecoming celebration.

List Read to Committee by Chiterria Bates:
a. New theme for tee-shirts.
Basketball games better organized with set-up time frame

and games for girls.
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